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In person voting is just another way to cheat voters. You see it every year long long 

lines with people waiting hours to cast their votes and who are then cut off and 

denied after a certain time even if they have been waiting for hours. Unacceptable. 

Mail in voting allows you to take your time filling out your ballot and research the 

candidates running and measures proposed. It encourages informed voting. You 

don't have you drive many many miles out of your way to stand in line forever. You 

don't have to miss work to cast your vote. Anybody in favor of this just wants to 

prevent people from exercising their right to vote and should be ashamed. 


